
 

 

 

 

 

Sept. 26, 2018 — Effective Wednesday, September 26, 2018, the City of Buda will return to Stage 1 

drought restrictions in accordance with the City’s adopted Water Resource Management and Drought 

Response Ordinance. Due to the recent amount of rainfall we have received, the City is lifting Stage 2 

restrictions, and returning to Stage 1.    

Wise use of our water resource is critical to the economic health and vitality of our city—a key resource in 

maintaining and enhancing Buda’s quality of life. Conserving water provides financial benefits as well, as it 

reduces customer utility bills and assists the City in keeping utility rates as low as possible. It is necessary for 

each of us to do our part to conserve water, and by doing so ensure adequate water supplies both now and in 

the future. The following table outlines the restrictions for Stage I. Additional information on water 

conservation can be found at on www.ci.buda.tx.us/waterconservation. Code Ordinance Section 24.06 
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